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CUMBERLAND SOLAR SYSTEM MODEL DEDICATION & TRAIL OPENING
The Town of Cumberland is pleased to announce the Dedication of the Solar System Model along the Cumberland Pennsy Trail. A One-to-One Billion Scale Linear Model is being installed on the Cumberland Pennsy Trail which is in both Marion and Hancock Counties.
· Each planet in the solar system is marked by its own interpretive panel. Content has been developed in collaboration with Warren schools to meet state guidelines for field trips. Content has been reviewed by the Smithsonian’s Center for Earth & Planetary Studies at the National Air & Space Museum and Photography was provided by NASA.
· The Solar System Model will be dedicated beginning at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday November 13th, near the “Earth” panel along the MEIJER store entrance drive just east of German Church Road. 300-400 School children are expected to attend.  To those attending, please enter from the Washington Street entrances to the Meijer store parking lot as the German Church entrance will be closed for the event.
· The Creston Middle School 8th grade band will play the theme from “Star Wars” at the dedication attended by local science students. 

The 3-mile Cumberland Pennsy Trail is a multi-modal trail for hiking, biking, etc. The trail is part of the National Road Heritage Trail and will eventually connect east to Greenfield, west to Indianapolis and eventually to Terre Haute. The Cumberland Pennsy Trail is expected to be complete and open by Nov 13, 2010.  The Cumberland Pennsy Trail is the second phase of a Town wide Pedestrian Friendly system which will connect every neighborhood and subdivision with Trails and or new sidewalks.
· Town Councilmember Mark Reynold said, “Similar projects have been built around the country, but the Cumberland model is the first in Indiana. The project creates a regional draw for Indianapolis’ eastside and has been featured in national magazines such as Smithsonian and Rails to Trails.”
· The Cumberland Pennsy Trail project was funded with transportation enhancement (TE) and federal economic stimulus funds.  

The Cumberland Pennsy Trail logo is shown above and is available from the Town upon request. Should you have any questions, please contact Mark Reynold, Project Chairman at 371-7068 or Jeff Sheridan, Town Manager, at 894-6213 or townmgr@town-cumberland.com.
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